Dear Albemarle Family,

We did an awesome project in summer school! Let me tell you about it. First I will tell you about B.F. Yancey Elementary Summer School. Second, I’ll tell you about our project. Finally, I will tell you about why we want you to publish our project.

First, I’ll tell you about our summer school program. This year in summer school we did a project about Charlottesville’s Best Foods for Kids. We went on Weebly to make our website, and then went to Google to get the information and pictures. It was fun doing the project. 

Second, I’ll tell you about our project. Our project is called Charlottesville’s Best Foods for Kids. Here we looked at what is good for you, and what’s not good for you, but tasty. We figured out that if you eat too much food that is not good for you could die. So be careful of what you eat.

Finally, I want you to please publish this because, it would mean a lot to us. This would let kids know what they are eating, and help them to make better choices.  Some of the things could make their heart burst! That way they will know that they need to order the right thing.  That’s why we want people to see it.

We found this all information on the internet. We were proud to make these healthy choices, and to help other people to make them too, so please publish our project.                                                                             
                     

                                                                                            



From,

 


B.F. Yancey Summer School Students






    
